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20th November 2024 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Feast of Christ the King 

 
On Sunday 24th November we will be celebrating the Feast of Christ the King at St James Church 
at 9:15am 
 
This is a very important feast day in our Catholic calendar and we hope to see many of our 
children and families attend the mass. 
 
Children have been learning the chorus of a new version of the Apostles Creed and are looking 
forward to showcasing their talent to the parishioners. 
 
It is very important that we support our local parish and I look forward to seeing everyone on the 
day. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs. Francesca Heslop 
Headteacher 
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